
From: 
To: 

"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 7/6/2022 3:21 :41 PM 
Subject: Upcoming information bulletin: City to repave Knight Street from 41st Ave to 57th Ave this summer ( 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am writing to inform you that the City will be issuing the below information bulletin on July 7, 2022 to announce the 
upcoming rehabilitation work on Knight Street. Key stakeholders including area residents, BC Trucking Association, Port of 
Vancouver, CMBC, and Translink have already been notified. 

A few key points include: 
□ Knight Street is a key arterial and the main truck route into and out of Vancouver. 

□ Regular road maintenance is required to ensure it remains at a high standard due to the heavy truck traffic. 

□ Work wi ll start on the southbound lanes in mostly six-block sections at a time starting at 41st Ave then switch over to 
northbound once the road up 57th is complete. 

□ Date of completion is end of September 2022. 

□ Two lanes of traffic will generally be maintained in both directions whi le work is underway. 

□ Business access w ill remain open. 

□ Commuters are being asked to plan ahead and expect delays. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him} 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~TTYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xwma8kwayam (Musqueam), S~~wu7mesh 
(Squamish), and sa lilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 
Ill 

City of Vancouver 
Information bulletin 
July 7, 2022 

City to repave Knight Street from 41st Ave to 57th Ave this summer 
Two lanes of traffic will be retained in each direction 

Starting July 9, engineering crews will begin road, curb, sidewalk and gutter upgrades on Knight Street 
between 41 st and 57th avenues. 

The work begins this weekend with the installation of a new bus pad and curb on 41 st Avenue at Knight. On 
Monday, crews will start pre-paving work on the southbound lanes of Knight Street starting at 41 st Avenue 
working generally in six-block sections at a time. Two lanes of traffic will be retained in each direction while 



the work is underway.

 

Once all the southbound lanes have been completed to 57th Avenue, crews will switch to work on the 
northbound lanes. Work is expected to be completed by Sept. 30, 2022.
 

Access to all businesses will remain open while we complete this work.

 

We are asking commuters to plan ahead and to expect delays.

 

Knight Street is a key arterial and the main truck route into and out of Vancouver. More than 5,000 vehicles 

an hour pass through the intersection of 41st Avenue and Knight Street during the morning and evening 

commutes.

 

Regular road maintenance is required on Knight Street to ensure it remains at a high standard due to the 

heavy truck traffic.

 

Traffic Impacts

 

·         July 9-11: Reduced lanes eastbound on 41st Ave between Lanark Street and Knight Street is required to 
install a new bus pad and curb. Work will take place from 7am to 6pm.

·         July 11-Sept. 30: Curb lane, one travel lane and sidewalk closure in areas of construction only.(Two 
lanes in each direction will remain open.)

·         Hours of work are 7am to 3 pm weekdays. Some weekend work may be required.
 

For updates on where the work is happening, visit Vancouver.ca/roadahead.
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